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Summer Holiday Club 2015 

After consultation with parents, children and by popular demand, Fusion WILL be running a summer 

club w/c 27.07.15 and w/c 03.08.15 - 8 am-5pm. 

 Breakfast, lunch and dinner included 

 Themed days 

 Fusion team 

 Outings 

Please download a Summer Club registration pack and booking form from our website.  
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Registration for 

September 2015  

 

Reminder that the 

deadline for 

registration packs 

is Friday 12th June 

2015.  

We will inform 

your of space 

allocation on 

Friday 3rd July.  
 

To all our lovely dads and 

special men in our lives- look 

out for your Fathers Day gift. 

Outstanding Quality Mark 2015- Pro-Action.  

As you are aware Fusion went to Pro-Action’s Award 

Ceremony. We received 2 certificates, flowers, a lovely hand 

made glass award and £1000 grant. We have conferenced the 

children and they suggested; paintballing, going to Cadburys 

World, America, Ice-skating and lots more. We have explored 

all these options (as much as we would love a Fusion trip to 

America, the grant will not stretch that far, so we will have an 

American themed day). We have decided that we will spend 

the money on visitors coming in, resources and an end of term 

treat.  

We have Irie Steel Band coming to do a workshop on 

Wednesday 10th June 2015 

We also have Sublime Science coming in on Monday 29th June 

2015 for a workshop. 

 

 

  

 
 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of 

ways for us to keep 

in touch: 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on parents 

table.  

 

Website: 

See below  
 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Abby Wilkins 

07796000413 

Tracy Wilkins: 

07879811927 

 

E-mail: 

admin@fusionchild

careservices.co.uk 

In person!  

We will always 

make time to speak 

to you at club!  

 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who completed our 

parent’s survey. There 

were some lovely 

comments and some 

good suggestions. 

Please read the 

attached ‘Parent Survey 

Feedback sheet’ to see 

the results. The children 

also completed their 

own surveys and have 

been given feedback.  

 

PLEASE VOTE FOR US IN THE ‘Mum’s Guide To 

Harpenden’ Awards for ‘Best Lifestyle Service 
for Parents’. Thank you. 


